
Other Council Members 
Prof. A. Matthews (Treasurer – UKZN), Prof. J.A.A. Engelbrecht (NMMU), Prof. F. Scholtz  (President- Elect NITheP), Prof. S. H. Connell (UJ),  

Dr. M. Diale (UP), Prof . P. Woudt (UCT) Mr. Z. Ngcobo (iThemba), Prof. A. Muronga (UJ), Prof. K.   Muller-Nedebock (US),  
Prof. T. Konrad (UKZN), Prof. I.  Basson (UNISA), Dr. S. Ramaila (UJ) 

 
Physical Address 

Building 42, CSIR South Gate Entrance, Meiring Naude Road, Brummeria, PRETORIA, 0001, South Africa 

 

South African Institute of Physics 
NPO Registration Number: 130-172 NPO 

http://www.saip.org.za/  
Postnet Suite 165, Private Bag X025, LYNNWOOD RIDGE, 0040, South Africa 

Dr. I. Gledhill (President) 
Council for Scientific and Industrial Research  - Tel: +27 (0) 12 841 2769 Email: igledhil@csir.co.za  
Dr. M. Tibane (Honorary Secretary) 
University of South Africa  Tel: +27 (0)12 429 3750 Email:  secretary@saip.org.za  
Mr. B. Masara (Executive Officer) 
Tel: +27 (0) 12 841 2627 Fax: +27 (0) 86 648 8474 Email: brian.masara@saip.org.za  

 
 

Date: 12 December 2014 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

SAIP2012 recognition of conference proceedings 

 

The SAIP2012 Editorial Team experienced challenges during the past two years in producing the 

conference proceedings of the 2012 Annual SAIP Conference.  The SAIP Council obtained permission 

from the Department of Higher Education and Training (DHET) via the Research Department of the 

University of South Africa to present the SAIP2012 Proceedings as a late submission during 2014.  The 

e-mail from DHET dated 13 March 2014 that indicates the approval is copied on page 2 of this letter.  

The publication date of the SAIP2012 Proceedings is 12 December 2014. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

      
---------------------------------    --------------------------------- 

Dr. I. Gledhill      Prof. I. Basson 

SAIP President      SAIP Council Member (Conferences) 
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From: Luruli.N [mailto:Luruli.N@dhet.gov.za]  

Sent: 13 March 2014 11:27 AM 

To: Humphreys, Adri; Ntuli, Walter 
Cc: Basson, Ilsa; Williams.S; Ntuli, Walter 

Subject: RE: DHET 

 

Dear Adri 

 

I have discussed this request with Dr Williams, and he has agreed that the 2012 and 2013 

conference proceedings may be submitted this year (2012 as late submission). The 2014 

proceedings will of course have to wait for next year. 

 

Regarding inclusion on the DHET list of approved conferences, the DHET looks at the acceptance 

history of a particular conference and adds it to the list. That is, if a particular conference has been 

accepted for at least 5 years in a row, then we add it to the list. There is no application process for 

inclusion. 

 

Kind regards 

Ndivhuwo  

 

********************************************************* 

Ndivhuwo Luruli (Mrs) 
Deputy Director: University Policy and Development Support 

Department of Higher Education and Training 

123 Francis Baard Street (Formerly Schoeman) 

Pretoria 

0001 

 

Tel: 012 312 5378 

Fax: 012 325 4419 

e-mail: Luruli.n@dhet.gov.za 

 

 
 

The difference between mediocrity and excellence is attention to detail. 
Sebastian J. Barbarito, American chemical engineer 
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